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We are all in this together 

THANK YOU! We are very pleased to 
see the compliance by all our 
stakeholders to the measures put in 
place by the school. 

We are pleased to inform you that we 

have tested all our Primary Section 

staff as well as the auxiliary staff at 

school and all the test results have 

returned as being negative. Our aim is 

to ensure the health and safety of all 

concerned. Please be reminded of the 

precautions that need to be taken in 

order to minimize the possibility of 

contracting the virus. 

 

Online Lessons 

We are very proud to be the 
forerunner in providing dual 
physical/online lessons.  

Please be reminded that we are 

dealing with technology and anything 

can go awry at any moment. Some of 

the incidents such as power outages, 

connectivity, illness etc are not always 

within our control. We request you to 

be patient and bear with us. Our 

technical staff attend to the problems 

as and when they arise. Where a 

lesson(s) have been missed, we 

assure you that we will endeavor to 

make those lessons up. 

Primary Sections return to school 

Please be reminded that we will 

resume physical lessons for Primary 

students from Monday, 19 October 

2020. As per the earlier communiqué, 

Group A is scheduled to return to 

school on Monday for physical lessons 

whilst Group B will be taking online 

lessons at home on Monday 

 

Future Plans 

You will be pleased to note that we are 

investigating the possibility of 

lengthening the school day for physical 

lessons, re-introducing transporting of 

the students (following strict adherence 

to the SOPs and also reintroducing the 

lunch service. We will keep you 

informed of the progress. 

Winter Break 

For those of you wanting to make 

plans for the above period, please note 

that school will close on 18 December 

2020 and the first day back will be on 

11 January 2021. 

Cold and Flu Season 

As the Cold and Flu season is upon us, 

please be reminded not to send your 

child to school if they are ill. Everyone 

is on edge with the spread of the 

Corona Virus and we do not want to 

exacerbate the situation. 

Regards 

ACE Administration 


